
 

PRAYER FOR THE SICK:    
 
Please pray for all in the parish who are seriously ill.  
 
 

RECENTLY DECEASED:    

Mary (Myra) Murphy 

 

MONTHS MIND: 

David Drennan 

 

ANNIVERSARIES:    

Colette Moore 

Michael & Margaret Forde 

Iris Mulvany 

Mary Tobin 

Paddy & Madge O’Malley 

Hugh & Patricia Gill 

Noel & Kevin McDermott 

Paddy & Maura Cullen 

 

Material for the Church Notice Board & inclusion in the Sunday Bulletin should reach us by Thursday morning. 

18th Sunday in Ordinary Time —2nd Aug  ‘20 MASS TIMES 
 

Weekdays: 

10.00 a.m. each 

morning. 

 

Weekend Masses  

Saturday at 5.30 

p.m. (Vigil Mass) 

Sundays at 9.30 a.m. 

& 11.00 a.m.  

 

Please note there is 

no 12.30 p.m. Mass 

for the moment. 

Church of St. Vincent De Paul, Marino, D09 KN83 
 

V. Rev. Tom Noone, Parish Priest:       Tel. 8332864 

Parish Office:                   Tel:8332772  

E-mail:     info@marinoparish.ie                           

Website: www.marinoparish.ie    

Twitter:  @marinoparish 

 

Thought for the day   
 
In the Gospels, “compassion” is used 

in a way which is restricted and instructive. 

Compassion is used only of Jesus himself or of 

God in some of the parables. The word itself 

means something like mercy, arising from deep 

within, a kind of spontaneous empathy and un-

derstanding, the kind of reaction a woman has 

for the child of her womb. When people are 

compassionate to us, it is because we need it 

and usually we are deeply touched and grate-

ful. Such is our God! If we receive such compas-

sion, we are obliged to give it in return, of 

course. This is the charter of Christian living.  

 

Prayer   
God, all merciful and all compassionate, help us 

to be like you that we may console others with 

the same consolation with which we ourselves 

has been consoled.  

mailto:info@marinoparish.ie
http://www.marinoparish.ie


Thank you for your continued sup-

port— To donate to our parish you 

may use the Donate Button or 

place your donations, Double Wal-

let envelopes, Family Offering en-

velopes and Easter Dues envelopes 

into the baskets provided at the 

exit doors or the safes at the back 

of the Church.  

As everyday can be regarded as 

‘Sunday’ baskets will be in place 

each morning.  

I wish to sincerely thank all who 

have helped with this effort in 

these extremely challenging 

times.   
____________________________________________________________________________________  

Return of Church Groups – with 

some restrictions being eased and 

people now returning to Mass we 

have had a few enquiries regarding 

the return of Church Groups……… 

 

Marino Parish Knitting 

Group (‘The Knitwits’) 

are planning their re-

turn in September 

should health regulations permit – 

in the meantime please continue 

drop your items for premature ba 

bies into the Sacristy between 

10.00am & 12.30pm and they will 

be delivered to the Neo-Natal Unit 

of the Coombe Hospital. Thank 

you. 

 

The Tea/Coffee 

Mornings will remain 

suspended because of the uncer-

tainty with the COVID 19 virus in 

the interest of the safety of our 

parishioners.            

_________________________ 

 

Church Repository Shop 

We are delighted to an-

nounce that the  Church 

Repository/Shop has 

reopened  and will open 

every Sunday after the  11.00 a.m. 

and also every Tuesday and Thurs-

day morning after 10.00 a.m. Mass 

We have a good supply of sacra-

mental mementos for all occasions 

and in particular for First Holy 

Communion.  

 

Signed Mass Cards are also availa-

ble our Parish Shop as well as from 

 

The Priory Institute are taking 
registrations now for the second 
running of their online Summer 
School starting on August 10,  

 

Please use this link for further in-
formation https://bit.ly/2BYPmXa 
Tel: +353 (0)86 8510769 (mobile)
www.prioryinstitute.com                

 

IMPORTANT NOTES 

 

 If you can it would be much appreciated if you would wear a face 
covering while in the Church. 

 In order to relieve the pressure on our volunteers we would ask 
that you come early to be seated in time  for start of mass. 

 Please do not kneel, kneeling reduces the physical distance be-
tween people . 

 As our numbers are restricted it would be appreciated if you 
could attend Mass on weekdays and leave weekend Masses  for 
those who cannot attend during the week. 

First Holy Communions …. 

We are delighted to be able to announce that the long awaited cele-

bration of First Communion will now take place over the coming 

weeks beginning with the boys & girls from Gracepark Educate To-

gether/Drumcondra Church of Ireland N.S. on 23rd  August 2020. 
 

First Holy Communion for the girls from St. Vincent DePaul Girls 

School will take place in smaller groups, one class at a time over the 

month of September. Full details later.     
 

First Holy Communion for the boys from Scoil Mhuire will be held a 

little later in the Autumn, dates are still being worked on. 

https://prioryinstitute-dot-yamm-track.appspot.com/Redirect?ukey=1tjDPBahx5AkljfKgfehOuOInL2JFKmAJGs2-YYbIVdg-201223859&key=YAMMID-34616116&link=https%3A%2F%2Fbit.ly%2F2BYPmXa
https://prioryinstitute-dot-yamm-track.appspot.com/Redirect?ukey=1tjDPBahx5AkljfKgfehOuOInL2JFKmAJGs2-YYbIVdg-201223859&key=YAMMID-34616116&link=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.prioryinstitute.com

